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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Deanna Hutchings 
Wednesday, August 23, 2017 9:30 PM 
Ryan Morhart 
Deanna Hutchings 
Re: feedback re Notice of Application 427 Belleville 

Hello Ryan, 
I live within 50 metres of 427 Belleville and would like to register my opinion re the request for additional 
hours of service. 
I am NOT in agreement with expanding the hours to serve liquor at 9:00 am on Sunday mornings. 

I am opposed for the following reasons: 
at this point, Sunday mornings are reasonably quiet in this tourist area. Sunday morning is a brief sanctuary in 
an otherwise traffic and pedestrian laden area. 
However, my real concern is that the patrons of 427 Belleville do not need an extra 2 hours of drinking alcohol 
on Sunday. 
At present, I already live with the ramifications of inebriated people who leave this Inn; during the late hours of 
Saturday and Sunday, I live with the actions of inebriated folk who are disinhibited by the alcohol. They feel 
free to yell, swear, bellow, curse at full volume, with no regard for anyone trying to sleep in their nearby hotel 
or condo/apartment home in the vicinity. None. 
The last thing such people need is an extra 2 hours to drink, starting early on Sunday morning. 

It is my sincere hope that the hours will not be extended. The alcohol is flowing quite enough at present to 
impact nearby citizens residing in the vicinity. 

Sincerely, Deanna Hutchings 

On Aug 21, 2017, at 9:03 AM, Ryan Morhart <RMorhart@ victoria.ca> wrote: 

Hi Deanna, 

The Application is adjust the hours of service for the Inn on the Harbour which is not the liquor store. If 
you have any more questions please let me know. 

427 Belleville Street (Inn On The 
Harbour), Victoria, BC. 

Notice of Application for a Permanent Change to a Liquor Primary Liquor Licence: 
Request for permanent change of hours from 11:00 a.m. to 1:30 am Monday to Saturday and 11:00 

am to 
12:00 am Sunday to 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 am Monday to Saturday and 9:00 am to 12:00 am Sunday 

Thanks, 

Ryan 
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Ryan Morhart 
Manager & Chief Building Official 
Permits & Inspections 
Sustainable Planning and Community Development Department 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square, Victoria BC V8W 1P6 

T 250.361.0241 F 250.361.1128 
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Original Message 
From: Deanna HutchingsB 
Sent: Sunday, August 13, 2017 3:07 PM 
To: Ryan Morhart <RMorhart@victoria.ca> 
Cc: Deanna FlutchingsBf 
Subject: query re Notice of Application 427 Belleville 

Hello, 
I received a city notice re the application for a permanent change to a liquor Licence for 427 Belleville 
Street because I live within a 50 metre radius of same. 

The distinction I'm not clear on is: 
Is this change of hours request specific to serving liquor in the restaurant/bar section of this business 
OR is it about selling liquor in the liquor store on the same premises?? 

That makes a difference in terms of the feedback I would provide. 

Can you clarify this distinction for me? 

many thanks, 

Deanna Hutchings 
a nearby resident 
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